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Jerry and Sharon Christman joined Christ Church in 2018, although Jerry’s grandparents were charter members. 

He is currently serving on the Call Committee. After reflecting on the following questions, they wrote the response 

below.  

 

 

How did Christ Church become your congregation?  

 

When Christ Church comes to mind, who is/are the first person(s) that pop into your mind?  

(From any time or memory!)  

 

If someone asked you about your church, what would you tell them or how would you invite them?  

 

Why do you find it important to support Christ Church with time and generosity?  

 

 

Christ Church became our congregation when our former church, St. Paul's, closed in December 2018. It wasn't 

that hard of a decision to make since Jerry was baptized and confirmed at Christ Church and his grandparents 

were charter members. When Christ Church comes to mind, the first person that comes to my mind is Pastor Tom 

Lichner. We discussed the fact that St. Paul's would be closing in December 2018 and that we should join Christ 

Church. If someone asked us about Christ Church, we would tell them about the programs the church is involved 

in, our great choir, bell choir and our outreach ministry. It is important that we continue to support the church so 

that the ministry and programs will continue.  


